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CARLOS CLERK REPORT AUGUST 2023 

 

1) Meters read 8/1/23.  Water bills were done and sent August 9th after I got 

back from vacation (that was too much to ask of Jackie).  Late Fees this 

month were $308.23  I had a great vacation, we went to Grand Canyon. I 

want to thank Jackie Dokken for taking over the Deputy Clerk job, which 

enabled me to be gone 2 weeks. 

 

2) We received the official LGA certification. Carlos will receive $124,770.  

 

3) We received a response pertaining to our request to US Senate for funding 

for our New Fire Hall project: the answer is NO. 

 

4) However, we did receive a brighter response from the MN Senate regarding 

our Capital Investment Request for Carlos Fire Station: we have been 

selected to be on the list of those who are being considered for funding. The 

date will be August 15 from 12:15pm to 12:45pm. We need to get a 

presentation together to try to convince them!!! 

 


